
                                                                               
        February 2021 Board Memo

To:      Board of Trustees

From: Kristie Roseborough, Activities Director

CC:     R. Sauer, Superintendent; Moss Strong, Principal

Date:   February  2021

Re:      Athletic Director Report 

Homedale Board of Trustees,

Our boys basketball season is off to a great start. We have started off the season with a couple 
of wins and are hopeful for many more to come. 

Our Academic Bowl team took first place at their home meet on January 13th. 

Our Future City team placed 3rd this year in their competition. 

Kristie- HMS AD
Go Trojans!

                                         

    


